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ATTENDANCE 

NB, RB, 1B, 2G, 3G, 4B, 5G, 6G 

EARLY BIRDS 

NR & NY, RB & RR, 1B, 2G,  

3B, 4G & 4B, 5G, 6G 

STAR PUPILS 

RB Adrita 1G Nicole 1B Sahir 

2R Albi 2B Alesha 2G Sumayyah 

3R Mahee 3B Parvez 3G Shahzia  

4G Junia 4B Jannath 5B Mustaqeem 5G Ruhmam 5RAyaa 6B Ibrahim 6G Ismail 

TEAM WORK 

Together we can do much more than we can individually. We can share opinions;  

support each other; manage more complex tasks.  

 

WELL DONE TO OUR VALUE WINNERS THIS WEEK 

2R Elizabeth 3B Nusaybah 4G Raina 5G Adam  

5R Ayan 5B Ryan 6B Victoria 6G Nusaibah 

“Hear the bell, Line up well” 
Every morning at 8.55am we will be ringing our handbell.  

This is a signal to tell you that it is 8.55am and you  

should be in line ready to go to class.  

SPORTS START OF THE WEEK 

1R Rahat 1G Zaheen 1B Philip 2R Raihan  

3R Samirul 3B Sadia 3G Serey 4G Theo 

5R Abdulaziz 5B Zac 5G Khalilah 6B Josh 6GYounus 



PHONE SYSTEM/ REPORTING ABSENCES  

 

We are having a new telephone system fitted into the school. While the changeover is happen-

ing, our answerphone is out of operation. If you need to telephone the school to report your 

child's absence, please make sure you speak to a member of the administration team as you 

will not be able to leave a message. 

Y5 SWIMMING 

Y5 pupils will be back from swimming by 

4.15pm every Monday, Tuesday and Wednes-

day. 

The last day for this half term is Friday 20th  

October 2017 

The October half break is  

 

Monday 23rd  October 

– Friday 27th October 2017 
 

All pupils are to return to school on  

Monday 30th October at 8.55am. 

P.E. TRAINERS  

All pupils will now need to wear trainers for P.E. 

and not plimsolls.  This is because plimsolls do 

not provide enough support when pupils are 

running or taking part in active games.   

RECEPTION AND YEAR 6  

APLICATIONS FOR  

ACADEMIC YEAR 2018/2019 

 

All reception and year 6 applications are to 

be completed online. The administration office 

have not been given paper application forms. 

Please check dates and times at the idea 

store as they are running online workshops 

CAKE WITH KEVIN 

Here are this weeks ‘Cake with Kevin’ winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all our fantastic star pupils! 

SCHOOL CLOSURE—STAFF INSET DAY 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

WEDNESDAY 3RD 

JANUARY 2018 
School will be closed to pupils on the 3rd of 

January for staff training.  Pupils are  

expected back in school at 8.55am on the 4th 

of January 2018.   

SAVE THE CHILDREN ROYAL PARKS HALF MARATHON  

 

On the 8th of October, Kevin is running the Royal Parks Half Marathon for the 

Save the Children organisation. Please help him raise money for this good cause 

by donating here uk.virginmoneygiving.com/KevinJones11. Donations also  

accepted at the school office.  


